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Geneva, 7 April 2010
	Ref:
	Addendum 1 to
TSB Collective letter 5/11

	

	Tel:
Fax:

E-mail:

	+41 22 730 5866
+41 22 730 5853
tsbsg11@itu.int

	To Administrations of Member States of the Union, to ITU-T Sector Members and to ITU-T Associates participating in the work of Study Group 11


	Subject:
	Meeting of Study Group 11
Geneva, 26-30 April 2010


Dear Sir/Madam,

1
I wish to inform you that draft new Recommendation Q.3222 “Requirements and protocol at the Ng interface between transport location management physical entities” received substantial comments during the Last Call period of AAP-32, dated 16 March 2010.
2
The comments resolution for this Recommendation is still in progress and since a planned study group meeting is sufficiently close, the Chairman of Study Group 11, in consultation with TSB, took the decision to consider the above draft Recommendation for approval at the 
26-30 April 2010 Study Group 11 meeting in Geneva, in accordance with Recommendation ITU-T A.8, § 4.4.2, as reflected in TSB AAP-33, dated 1 April 2010.
Yours faithfully,

Malcolm Johnson
Director of the Telecommunication
Standardization Bureau
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